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Citizens of Oregon should not have to fear going about their business in public 

buildings.  Public employees should not have to fear doing their jobs.  Unfortunately, 

restraint and civility are less common that ever.  Frustration and disagreement can 

quickly turn heated and ugly.  Please, let's not add guns to this toxic mix.  I urge you 

to support HB 2007 so we can all feel safer in public spaces.  Thank you. 


